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Welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter - Waverley Wealth News. 
 
I hope that you and your family had a safe, happy and healthy Christmas and New Year 
period, and that 2019 brings you only good things! 
 
Recent market volatility continues to be the current theme, with the October/November/
December quarter negatively impacting most investors portfolios. Happily, we have seen 
a small bounce back in January so let’s hope that the positive momentum can continue. 
As always, if you have any degree of concern about your portfolio, please don’t hesitate to 
make contact with me so we can discuss your circumstances.   
 
As in previous editions, we try to provide articles that cover a range of topics which we 
hope you will find interesting. We aim to keep you informed of changes as they happen, 
but we also want to provide ideas to help you live the life you want – now and in the future. 
In this edition we discuss “Super investment options - what’s right for you”? We also 
provide you with information on “Your retirement questions answered”, as well as an article 
on “Money can buy you happiness - you’re just spending it wrong”. 
  
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
In the meantime we hope you enjoy the read. 
 
Kind regards, 
Scott
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